April 10, 2012
Mayor Curran opened the meeting at 7:30 pm on the Tentative Budget with public comment.

Attendance: Trustee Locke, Trustee DelRossi, Trustee Morrell, Trustee Packet, Treasurer Anne
Marshall, Financial advisor Michael Richardson, Sewer Plant Operator Ed Czyzewski, CSEA
Representative Tim Vallee, Fire Chief Paul Pratt, a reporter from the Chatham Courier and 2
people in the audience.

Resolution # 164 was made by Trustee DelRossi at 7:30 p.m. to move to a Special Emergency
Meeting to move funds for the BAN that is maturing on April 12, 2012. Seconded by Trustee
Locke. Vote- Trustee Locke, Trustee DelRossi, Trustee Packet, Trustee Morrell, yes; no negative
votes.

Resolution # 165 was made by Trustee DelRossi to move $12,900 from 8120.2 to 1440.4
contractual services. Seconded by Trustee Locke. Vote- Trustee Locke, Trustee DelRossi, Trustee
Packet, Trustee Morrell, yes, no negative votes.

Resolution # 166 was made by Trustee Locke to adjourn the Special Emergency Meeting at
7:43p.m. Seconded by Trustee Packet. Vote- Trustee DelRossi, Trustee Locke, Trustee Packet,
Trustee Morrell, yes; no negative votes.

Resolution # 167 was made by Trustee DelRossi to resume the Budget Workshop at 7:58 p.m.
Seconded by Trustee Morrell. Vote- Trustee Locke, Trustee DelRossi, Trustee Packet, Trustee
Morrell, yes, no negative votes.

Mr. Richardson explained the process of the tentative budget to the audience and presented a
summary sheet to the Board.

During the public comment period, Mr. Tim Vallee, the CSEA Labor Relations Specialist
commented on his concerns with some items that are proposed in the Police Department
budget and the DPW department budget. He asked the Board to reconsider the budgets for
these two departments.

Resident Wendy Carroll also had concerns with budget cuts. She commented that she felt the
Board should have a cushion in the contingency account and that the people who work for the
Village need the right equipment and help to do the jobs they do.

Resolution # 168 was made by Trustee Locke to adjourn the Public Comment Budget meeting at
8:32 p.m. and to continue the hearing again on April 18™. Seconded by Trustee Packet. Vote-

Trustee Locke, Trustee Packet, Trustee Morrell, Trustee DelRossi, yes, no negative votes.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara A. Fischer
Village Clerk



